Subject line: Debate on waiting times for emergency care


Dear XXXXX,
 
I am writing to you as a constituent and as an Emergency Medicine XXXX at XXX hospital.
 
On Wednesday 6th July at 09.30, there will be a Westminster Hall debate on Waiting Times for Ambulance and Emergency Care.
 
As your constituent, I am very concerned about the current level of pressure and strain both the NHS and the entire urgent and emergency care pathway. Our Emergency Departments are dangerously crowded. Almost every day, my colleagues and I see patients, often frail and vulnerable, endure agonisingly long waits in ambulances and on trolleys. 

[Add some local information about your ED/Trust to personalise this email.]
 
I am writing to ask if you could raise this important matter during this debate in Parliament? It is important to raise awareness of the pressures facing the NHS now so appropriate action can be taken ahead of next winter.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best wishes,
Your name
XXX at XXXXXX hospital
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